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I object to the fact that contraception should be paid for by my health insurance carrier.
I have a right to my own conscience and I will not support contraception or abortifacients.
I object profusely, to the rulings that were passed on August 1, 2011  by our government. .
Marilyn V. Zeman

mailto:mzeman@sjanj.net
mailto:E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA@dol.gov

